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Please support this bill. We live in a rural area and having the ability to drive a 

properly equipped UTV would allow us another option to get around in poor weather 

when it can be very difficult to get out of our driveway. Our UTV is quieter than many 

of the regular vehicles in our area and has appropriate safety features allowing for 

safe transport. I see no reason to oppose this. Thank you.  


